
 

                            

 

 

 

 

Due to the weather forecast for Saturday, April 5th, the Beautification Committee is cancelling “Pick Up & Make it Pretty 

Day” 

The event will now be held on: 

WHEN:  Saturday, April 26, 2025 
  9 a.m. – 5 p.m.    
 
WHERE: Meet at 6951 Sweet Water Drive  
 
 
As discussed at the Special Meeting in March, the more areas of the community we “maintain” ourselves, the less cost to 
the community.    
We encourage all co-owners to join us to pick up trash and twigs.   Help us make Crystal Ponds “pretty”. 
 
 
Trash bags will be provided and Scott will be assigning areas that need the most attention. 

 Please text Scott at :  (734) 634-4944 if you will be participating.   
 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                     

 

 

 

 

CANCELLATION & RESCHEDULING 

“PICK UP & MAKE IT PRETTY DAY” 


